
Science Fair Information

Dear Students and Parents:

Liberty Middle School’s science fair will be held Monday, January 30, 2023 in

the media center at Liberty Middle School.  Projects are due by 8:10 am for

judging and can be completed by anyone in 6th through 8th grade.  Winners will be

announced during afternoon announcements.  Projects must be taken home the

same day to prevent damage.

Winners will move on to the Regional science fair at UAH on March 1,2023.

Students must register for the science fair by Jan. 21st  on the Scienteer

webpage. (See link below) Registration opens on Jan. 20.   Please click on the link

below and follow the prompts to register for the science fair and read the

information for directions.

Student Registration- click here and register by Jan.21, 2023 for our fair.  This

will also register you for the regional science fair…NARSEF.

Information:  Fair Coordinator- Carla Beardslee, cbeardslee@madisoncity.k12.al.us,
281 Dock Murphy Dr. Madison AL, 35758

Student Information Guide

North AL Regional Science and Engineering Fair

NARSEF Useful Links

https://scienteer.com/register/libertymiddleschool
mailto:cbeardslee@madisoncity.k12.al.us
https://scienteer.com/downloads/student_guide.pdf
https://sites.google.com/a/uah.edu/narsef/
https://sites.google.com/a/uah.edu/narsef/links

